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Thursday 7th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

On Thursday 21st October class 4 and 5 will be visiting the Living History Museum of Beamish in County 

Durham. This trip will provide the children with a valuable learning experience where they will explore and 

empathise with different lifestyles and inventions, throughout a wide range of historical eras, whilst 

considering the impact they had not only in our own society, but across the globe.  

 

A voluntary contribution of £14 to cover the cost of the coach, would be very much appreciated. Friends of 

school have made a donation to cover each child’s entry fee into the museum, to help keep costs to a minimum, 

which is very much appreciated and I’m sure you will join me in thanking them. These experiences provide an 

invaluable enrichment for our children and could not go ahead without the continued support of the ‘Friends’ 

and yourselves. If we don’t have enough contributions, the trip will have to be cancelled. Please pay and give 

consent using the usual method of ParentPay.  

 

We will leave school at 8.00am precisely and hope to arrive at Beamish at approximately 10.15am. Therefore 

children will need to arrive at school at 7.45am prompt. 

 

Children will need a snack for break, a packed lunch and separate tea with plenty to drink. This needs to be put 

into a rucksack as the children will need to carry their lunch. We will have tea on the bus on the way back. 

Children will wear school uniform and sturdy suitable footwear (as they will be walking all day) and a shower 

proof/waterproof coat, for we will be out of doors for a large part of the day. 

 

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please make your choice of sandwich filling: cheese, tuna or 

ham in the notes section of ParentPay by Friday 15th October. 

 

We will leave Beamish at approximately 4:00pm at the latest and hope to arrive back at school by 6pm. If you 

wish, children may bring up to £5 pocket money to spend in the shop. 

 

If your child needs travel sickness medication please make sure this is handed to the class teacher in an 

envelope with the dosage clearly marked. 

  

Kind Regards 

 

Michaela A. Mounfield  Y4/5 Classteacher 

 

Mr A. Stroyd Y6 Classteacher. 
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